NEEDLE STICK INJURY COMMITTEE

DATE: 4™ JANUARY 2024

VENUE: PRINCIPAL'S CHAMBER, INDIRA GANDH] INSTITUTE OF DENTAL

SCIENCES.

All the committee members met at the principal’s chamber, IGIDS.

The protocols for needle stick injury were discussed with Principal.

The committee was reconstituted with Dr. Blessy Koshy Varughese, replacing Dr.
Pauline( Department of conservative dentistry and endodontics).

The new committee is as follows.

Chairperson: Dr. Fiaz Shemshudeen

Members:
|.Dr. Athira CP 4@?'
2.Dr. Sruthi TS @’

3. Dr. Blessy Koshy Varughese
No needle stick injuries were reported in the year 2023

All departments were advised to strictly adhere to the protocols and report any such
incidents that occur.,

An awareness session was included regarding the universal precautions and measures

to prevent needle stick injury in the orientation classes for third year students and
interns.

Dr. Fiaz Shemshudeen (HOD, Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery)

Chairperson. é//{
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